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5. Ghana reaffirms the WTO’s role as the pre-eminent forum for 

multilateral trade negotiations through which many of the poorest and most 

vulnerable countries can truly benefit from international trade as well as the 

objectives embodied in the Doha Development Agenda (DDA) to bring 

growth, development, and trading opportunities to Members.   

6. However, Ghana’s expectations have not been met by the on-going 

DDA negotiations’ inability to secure meaningful development outcomes. 

The need to address the imbalance in the Multilateral Trading System 

remains urgent and critical, and that the prime objective of the Doha 

Development Agenda with development at the center remains justifiable.  

7. The surge in plurilateral, preferential trade and bilateral trade 

agreements undermines the functionality of the WTO negotiating mandate. 

It is therefore crucial that the negotiating role of the WTO is reinvigorated to 

restore the credibility of the organization. We call on key WTO members to 

show leadership by bringing their energies back to the multilateral 

negotiating table, as opposed to pursuing these plurilateral initiatives. 

Madam Chair, 

8. Ghana recognises the Mini-Package for Nairobi and  acknowledges  

its systemic importance for LDCs  integration  into the global trading 

system; we reiterate that agriculture remains central to Africa’s agenda at 

the WTO and emphasize the urgent need to enhance its market access to 

support value added products, job creation, poverty alleviation and overall 

development of the Agriculture sector. 

9. We are all widely aware of the development narrative that these 

negotiations hold and as such require a dynamic and timely approach as I 

asserted earlier. It is our expectation that negotiations on these issues will 
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be expedited and concluded in a manner that would give true meaning to 

the DDA upon our return to Geneva. 

10. In this spirit we recognize and welcome progress made to date in the 

regular work of the WTO including in the Accession of Liberia and 

Afghanistan to the WTO community. We further welcome the decision to 

continue the work on eCommerce based on the existing mandate and 

guidelines of the Work Programme for Members to maintain the current 

practice of not imposing customs duties on electronic transmissions until 

our next session which we have decided to hold in 2017. 

Madam Chair, 

11. To conclude, 


